Alford, Patrick

From: Stanley Rosenthal [stanleyrosenthal@me.com]
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2011 2:45 PM

To: Alford, Patrick

Subject: DEIR

Dear Mr. Alfred

I have the same thoughts as Ginny. We spent a lot of time on Sunset Ridge and the city has
withdrawn and will resubmit. So we need more time to study the DEIR on Banning Ranch.

Stanley Rosenthal
Newport Crest



